
  1 St Annes Event Space

June saw significant progress on site, driven by an 
increase in resources. Most of the paving and kerbing 
work was completed, which helped reduce the volume 
of materials stored at the North Promenade Car Park 
compound. Installation of new lighting and benches 
also began during the month. The carriageway has been 
resurfaced and road markings applied. Once the works 
are fully completed, traffic will return to a two-way system 
with no loss of car parking spaces. Additionally, new 
planting has started in both the new and existing beds, 
featuring coastal and salt-tolerant species.
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For any further information or 
queries please email: 
listening@fylde.gov.uk

Junes Milestones: Progress Made

Work is progressing well, with the installation of 
benches on the south side nearing completion. 
Handrails will also be installed on the south side 
steps, and paving work at the car park entrance on 
the south side is set to be finalised. On the north 
side, the steps and pedestrian crossing point have 
been completed. Throughout July, isolated pockets 
of work will continue to be carried out to bring the 
scheme to completion.

The ambitious regeneration project aims to create an attractive event space and enhance 
public area’s in the heart of St Annes. Increasing events in the town centre will lead to 
more footfall from visitors and residents with the long term goal of generating economic 
activity. The event space is part of the St Annes Masterplan, which has been designed 
to improve the look and feel of the town centre, promote public transport and enhance 
the character of the conservation area. 

If you wish to join the WhatsApp group with 
weekly updates & pictures, scan here:

July’s Focus: Upcoming Work

Carnival Parade
St  Annes  Carnival  Parade will  pass through the square 
on Saturday 12 July. While the Square improvements  
aren’t fully  finished,  we  are  temporarily  moving  
back  thefencing to allow spectators the opportunity 
to stand onthe  new  pavement  to  watch  the  
procession.  We welcome  everyone  to  come  along,  
see  theimprovements and enjoy the day.

Stay In The Know


